
Public Notice: 

 

BROCKTON CONTRIBUTORY RETIREMENT BOARD 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

ACTUARIAL CONSULTING SERVICES 

 

Pursuant to best practice policy guidelines, the Brockton Contributory Retirement Board is 

requesting proposals for Actuarial Services to conduct an actuarial valuation of the City of 

Brockton Contributory Retirement System. 

 

A copy of the Requests for Proposals may be obtained by emailing Jeanne Martineau at 

jmartineau@brocktonretirement.com subject heading to read: RFP Actuarial Services. 

 

Proposals are due no later than Monday, October 14, 2024 12:00 Noon, Eastern Standard Time 

and should be sent to : 

Brockton Contributory Retirement Board 

c/o Jeanne Martineau, Executive Director 

1322 Belmont Street, Suite 101 

Brockton, MA 02301 
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